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I’m opposed to any change to our constitutional right to our kicker. Irresponsible 

budgeting and spending is not our burden. Inflation is already killing tax payers and 

we deserve our kicker that WE put in the constitution to hold government 

accountable. This is grossly inappropriate for the economic situation most families 

are facing. Deal with your budget without touching OUR money. 


